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WEBSITE ADDRESS: 
www.chanticleerestates.org School has started.  

Please be aware of children on the streets going to the bus, both 
morning and afternoon.  Obey the speed limit. 

President 
David Daigle           645-0418 
Vice President  Emmett Mercier      690-6617 
Secretary HALLOWEEN Donald Bryan         641-8186 
Treasurer We will have a sheriff patrol again for safety. Carol Bussell          781-9918 

Please watch out for the children. Architectural Committee  
Glen Ashley            847-0258 
Beautification Committee  Kendra Wadleigh   643-3866 

Brett Liuzza, the son of Denise and Arthur Liuzza, graduated from 
LSU in May with a degree in Civil Engineering.  Brett is employed 
by Forte & Tablada, Inc., a civil engineering firm in Baton Rouge. 

Social Committee 
Kathy Daigle           645-0418 
Gerry Veth              641-2342 

 Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Military Road Alliance 
Emmett Mercier      690-6617 

 Phone Tree 
Gerry Veth recently placed third in a woman’s mini-triathlon held 

on the LSU campus.  Go Gerry! 
Gerry Veth              641-2342 
Welcoming Committee  
Susan Mercier        690-6617 CEHA BUDGET APPROVED CONGRATULATIONS!  
Newsletter Susan and Emmett Mercier won 

the $200 free dues drawing for 
attending all meetings this year! 

The budget was proposed and approved 
at our meeting. 

Linda Ashley     847-0258 
Website 

 Dan Megilligan  847-2321 
 Our lake needs to be cleaned out.  The Board has been 

getting estimates to clear all of the trash and 
vegetation around the bridge, and as much other clean 
up as is needed.  Drainage improvement is expected.  

Please recycle!  
 

Please register on 
our website to 
access all old 

minutes, 
newsletters, 

forms, covenants, 
and other 
important 

subdivision 
documents. 

 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION 
Last year was so much fun; we want to do it again!  We start at one home 
around 7 p.m. for appetizers and drinks, then the next around 8:30 p.m. for 
dessert and coffee.  If you would like to volunteer your home for the first or 
second half, please contact Gerry Veth or Susan Mercier. Once a date is set, 
we will send a special notice to give detailed information before the date.  

 
 

  
OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 

SCHEDULED TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 11th. 
SEND ME YOUR NEWS! 
Put news for the next 

newsletter in my mailbox or 
email me at  

lashley@steeglaw.com 

The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard 
(First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 

PLEASE ATTEND THIS MEETING! 

http://www.chanticleerestates.org/
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